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[bookmark: _GoBack][image: wiu purple logo]Minutes from the Council for International Education
11:00 AM, Wednesday, November 1, 2017
Horrabin Hall 60
In attendance: Davison Bideshi, Sociology and Anthropology (Chair); Christina Davis (Secretary); Boh Young Lee, Curriculum and Instruction; Jeff Hancks, Center for International Studies; Mandeep Singh, Management and Marketing; Yong Tang, Broadcasting and Journalism; John Stierman, University Libraries.

I. Announcements: 
Jeff Hancks discussed how his recent email announcing the International Faculty Ambassador Program in the Center for International Studies was productive. He also discussed the necessity of increasing scholarship opportunities in order to attract a larger number of international undergraduate students. He announced that it is international education month. 

II. Department/Program Requirement for Foreign Language/Global Issues
The Department/Program Requirements for Foreign Language/Global Issues was distributed to the council members. The council made a conference call to Annette Hamm to clarify the use of the term “restricted” in questions 3 and 4. Annette stated that if checked restricted then they can put in the discipline specific course in their program they want all their majors to take. It’s the same with question 4. If a department has a study abroad program in Ireland, for example, they can restrict their majors to doing that program.  

III. Clarification of Terms
Professor Bideshi provided a list on the department agenda of questions the Council needs to clarify. The Council agreed to break up the topics and work on them in small groups over email.

The Council also discussed how to clarify the definitions of global Issues, multi-culturalism, cross-culturalism, and international education. Professor Singh mentioned that need to research the widely accepted definitions of these terms. 

The Council also discussed Rationale for choosing 60% covering global issues based content. The council discussed whether 51% would be more appropriate than 60% or whether or not using percentages are applicable.

Professor Stierman suggested that the Council members sign up to research individual questions over email. The other Council members agreed on this idea.

The meeting adjourned at 12pm. Minutes taken by Christina Davis.
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